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Dear Parent/Carer 

World Book Day 

You might be aware that next Thursday, 6 March 2025 is World Book Day. One of the areas from our 

student surveys that we want to improve is in our students’ attitude to reading. Many staff are planning 

to dress up as characters from fiction on Thursday and I would like to extend this invitation to any 

students who might want to dress up too. Students do not have to do this, they are more than welcome 

to come to school in their normal uniform so please do not feel you have to buy costumes unnecessarily. 

Unfortunately due to the Mock Exams being on it isn’t appropriate for Year 11s to join in for this day so 

they will have to be in normal uniform. 

But for clarity it will be book themed costumes or uniform. It is not a non-uniform day, just a chance for 

our academy community to come together to celebrate reading and books. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Richard McGuire 
Principal 
 


